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A TIME WARNER
casre Southwest Uip

January 25, 2007

Mike Weeks, P.E., P.S.
Transystems

5747 Perimeter Drive
Suite 240

Dublin, OH 43017

Dear Mr. Weeks:

Re: SCI-823-6.81 PID 19415
Portsmouth Bypass Phase 1, Stage 1 Plans

We have received your submitted plans for the above mentioned project and
found we do have aerial and/or underground cable in your project area.

If pole lines need moving, we must receive a proposal from the utility companies
located in your project area. Their proposal will determine how we will o about
relocating or removing our facilities.

If you have any questions, concerns, or if | can be of further assistance, please
give me a call at 469-5483. Please reference TWC Job # RI-1469.

Sincerely,
Gary Napier
Mr. Gary Napier

Plant Line Maintenance Lead
E-mail Address: gary.napier@twcable.com
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